
For individuals and families looking to purchase tickets, please fill out the form below and mail this 
portion along with your payment to: 

 

Office of Youth, Campus, & Young Adult Ministries 
c/o Catholic Diocese of Arlington 

P.O. Box 1960 
Merrifield, VA  22116-1960 

 

Checks should be made out to Catholic Diocese of Arlington and memo line should say Kings Dominion Tickets 
Please make sure to mail this in no later than Friday, July 5th.  

If you are unable to purchase your tickets by July 5th, you can come to the Chancery office at 200 N Glebe Road 
to pay cash or check through July 19th. Please call ahead to schedule your visit. 
Your tickets will be e-mailed to you once we have received your payment. 

First & Last Name:    

Email:    Cell Phone #:    

Number of Tickets:       
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